
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
April 4, 2024 

 

 

City of Miami Beach 

Building Department 

Miami Beach, Florida 

 

 

Re:  2600 Collins Ave. 

 Miami Beach, Florida 33140 

(Folio # 02-3226-033-0001 Reference) 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Attached please find the Structural Recertification Report for the above-mentioned building. To the 

best of our knowledge and professional experience, the building inspected is structurally safe for its 

present use and occupancy per Miami Dade County Chapter 8-11 (F).    

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

SDI 

 

 

 

 

Farrokh Rasekhi, P.E. 

Chief Structural Engineer 

Florida Registration #38001 

Special Inspector #919 
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